
 

                                                                 

 

 

Stars of the Week and Generosity Awards

 

Stars of the week - Jacob, Ella, Emma and Summer & Generosity 
awards – Finley, Ethan, Eva and William. 

Emma also had a very special certificate from the Little Princess 
Trust after giving 7” of her hair to make wigs for children with 
illnesses. 

Well done everyone! 

National Walk to School Day 

On Wednesday we had 42 children 
walking to school and 26 coming by 

school bus making a total of 68 
which is 71% of our community.  

Well done everyone! 
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Fox Class News 

 

Fox Class had another visit from their Yeti 
friend and he left a message for them to 
read thanking for their amazing advice - 
hopefully we'll have a visit from him soon!  

World Mental Health Day 

is this Sunday 10th October – 
let’s all practice kindness and 
generosity to ourselves and 

to everyone else. 



  

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 13th October – East Harptree Primary School Open Day (children starting in Sept 22) 

Friday 15th October – Reception, individual and family photos 

Tuesday 19th October – Harvest Festival   9:15am at the church    

Thursday 21st October – Y6 to Wells Literature Festival  

Monday 25th to Friday 29th October – Half term holidays 

Monday 1st November Inset day 

Tuesday 2nd November – Children back in school 

Saturday 27th November – PTA Christmas Market in school 

Thursday 9th December - Nativity 

Friday 17th December – end of term 

 

  

PTA NEWS We are looking for a couple of volunteers to help set up and serve tea, coffee and squash 

before the Harvest Festival on Tuesday 19 October in the Church from 8.30am to 9.15am and wash 

up after the service. (You can pop the children over to school at 8.45am). 

 

Korean Club   Korean Club   Korean Club 

Korean Club started up again with 10 Otter class children on a Tuesday.  This week the children 

learned how to write their names in Korean. 

 

 

 

KS2 have a lunchtime Mindfulness Club on 

Wednesdays at 12.30.  We talked about what 

Mindfulness is, practiced Finger Breathing and 

planned some mindful craft activities for our future 

sessions. All KS2 are welcome. 

 

 


